## Dear Members,

The Pavers & Road Builders District Council Welfare Fund is partnering with a team of researchers from the Johns Hopkins Bloomberg School of Public Health to conduct a research study to understand construction workers' pain and the methods construction workers use to help relieve their pain. The team of researchers is inviting you to participate in this completely voluntary survey to get your input about managing pain as a construction worker. It will take you 10-15 minutes to complete this survey.

Please note that your participation in this survey is entirely voluntary. It is your choice whether or not to participate in this study. You may choose not to answer or skip any of the questions in the survey. Information provided through this survey will be strictly confidential and only reported in the aggregate, and participant names will not be collected as part of this work.

If you are interested in participating in the voluntary survey. Please click one of the links below

English Version Survey link: https://jh.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV 50b5iob85Vzd8lE

Spanish Version Survey link: https://jh.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV b9E82lZiP9uMHLU

Portuguese version Survey link: https://jh.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV 3QxWgfi4D3kaqr4

If you have any questions about the survey contents, please contact the researchers: Dr. Yea-Jen Hsu, Department of Health Policy and Management, Johns Hopkins Bloomberg School of Public Health, <a href="mailto:yhsu9@jh.edu">yhsu9@jh.edu</a>.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.